[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.png]


     DANE COUNTY

  

                Kathleen M. Falk 
                                        

           County Executive

 
 
           


Date:

February 18, 2011

To:

Dane County Board of Supervisors

From:

Kathleen Falk



Dane County Executive

Today, Dane County was notified of the amount of its February sales tax payment.  The February payment is the final payment for fiscal year 2010.   I am pleased to inform the Board that the total sales tax receipts for 2010 amounted to $41,785,231.  This is an increase of 3.7% over the receipts for 2009.  

We conservatively budgeted sales tax for 2010 at $40,143,843, so the actual receipts represent a surplus of $1,641,380 over the amount budgeted.  The budgeted amount for 2011 is $40,545,281.  
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